
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       ‘Only My Best is Good Enough’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Applicant,          

 
TEACHING VACANCY  

 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in this post at the Sacred Heart School. 
 
Please find enclosed a CES application form and further details.   
Please remember to attach a separate statement in support.   
We would appreciate if applications were sent by email to: 
 
mswaine1.212@lgflmail.org 
 
The successful applicant would be expected to teach a class and lead a curriculum subject, but Early Career 
teachers ‘shadow’ an area during their first year. Full induction is provided.   
 
Please ensure that you provide the email address of all your referees, as well as telephone numbers.  
 
Shortlisted candidates should note that online searches may be carried out as part of our due diligence 
checks. 
 
For more information about the school, please look at our website: www.sacredheart-roe.wandsworth.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Anthony Gibbons 
Headteacher 

Sacred Heart 
Catholic Primary School 

T: 020 88767074 
F: 020 88762545 

 
                Headteacher    Anthony Gibbons   BA NPQH 

                                  
   Roehampton Lane, Roehampton, London, SW15 5NX 
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